
Virtual Tour of the Sangrahalaya (30.12.2021) 
 

 
A virtual visit to Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore was organized on December 30, 2021 by the 
Sangrahalaya for the 3rd Semester Students of Department of Museology, University of Calcutta. As it was difficult to 
conduct such study tour physically at the Sangrahalaya due to ongoing Pandemic situation, their field study at the 
museum was conducted through the virtual platform of the Sangrahalaya. 
 

  

 

  

https://www.facebook.com/gandhi.sangrahalaya?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWE5bOksxwAWwV8v74aX2uiOau2tMBHE2LdDpIr8BK9O9xkGrBftLBgejJnQmSBgTGWyv5FrrvY8LFBz5VmCF9J-Lqy7aDKXqLLukmqAJRK0piCDBZrAsw2ZbKKGuvtS7A&__tn__=-%5dK-R

